
JULY 28, 2022 (1:30-4:00PM)  
FINAL EXTENSION OF COUNSELING INTERVIEW  

FOR COLLEGE OF SCIENCE IRREGULAR STUDENTS  
(THOSE WHO FAILED TO ATTEND THE SCHEDULED  

PRE- ENROLMENT COUNSELING INTERVIEW ON  JULY 27, 2022) 
 
 

1. Students with 6 units and above of uncleared 
deficiencies (subjects undertaken, but failed or not yet 
completed) must first secure the CCC Interview Form. The 
Science Counselors will conduct the LAST set of 
interviews on July 28, 2022, Thursday, from 1:30 to 
4:00pm.  
 

2. Kindly click the link and answer the Google Forms prior to 
the interview: https://forms.gle/P8tVw9UWPEiTf54j9 

 
Please be ready  to upload in the form the excuse letter 
addressed to the Dean, signed along with your parents 
(with a photocopy of your parent/ guardian’s ID in the 
second page).  

 
3. Students will be entertained based on the order of 

responses submitted in the google form. Make sure you 
are logged in to your UST Gmail account. Please expect 
an email from the Science Counselors and patiently wait 
until it is your turn. 

 
4. For those with 9 units and above deficiencies, please 

make sure that your parent/guardian is with you during the 
Counseling Interview. Only those who have their parent/ 
guardian with them will be processed. 


